Dear Prayer Partners,

Greetings from Cambodia.

We pray that you are all doing well by the grace of God.

We are thankful for the Lord for giving us partners in the ministry like you all for the furtherance of the gospel here in the country of Cambodia.

Just a quick report about our ongoing construction of our multi-functional fellowship hall project.

We are now in 4th week of laboring in this project. The purpose of the multi-functional fellowship hall is to provide a kitchen for our orphanage ministry and children church ministry for us to have a place to feed breakfast for the children we minister in the village every Sunday.

A few weeks ago, during our Sunday morning teachers and students' prayer time.

I asked the 45 children if who ate their breakfast before coming to the church.

Only one little girl raised her hand and said, she had her breakfast before coming to the church. It breaks our hearts knowing that the 44 children who did not raise their hands did not have their breakfast that morning.

This is why we are praying for the completion of this multi-functional fellowship hall to prepare breakfast for all the children we minister every week in the village before teaching them Bible stories, Bible songs, memorizing Bible verses and teaching them basic English language.

We are also building three bedrooms in this fellowship hall for my family to have a place to stay and rest, including our mission team.

We are running low with our cash on hand. We are praying for God's provision, an additional funds to be able to buy construction materials and continue the building project.

Together with the children, we are praying to continue and finish this project.
We do not want to send the construction workers back to their home after we run out of funds, and the project unfinished.

We will appreciate all your prayers and all your help to get this project done.
We are praying for you all.

Thank you and God bless. We love you all.

Together We Serve,
Brother Francis Landingin and Family